
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Daniel Dominguez
Cc: Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD; Harley Everhart; John Prentiss; Darin Kennard; Hensley, Chad,

EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: (Final Extension) Durango - Apache EAU M-14 A nAPP2124433001
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:17:00 AM
Importance: High

RE: Incident #NAPP2124433001
 
Daniel,
 
Your request for an extension to April 26th, 2022 is approved. This will be the final extension for
this release.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Daniel Dominguez <ddominguez@hungry-horse.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 1:45 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD <Jennifer.Nobui@state.nm.us>; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
<Nelson.Velez@state.nm.us>; Harley Everhart <HEverhart@durangomidstream.com>; John Prentiss
<JPrentiss@durangomidstream.com>; Darin Kennard <dkennard@durangomidstream.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Durango - Apache EAU M-14 A nAPP2124433001
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Mr. Hamlet,
 
Our 90 day extension due date for the subject incident is 1/26/2022. The surface lines have been
moved and we have completed the delineation of the release area. However, during the course of
delineation activities it became evident that we had encountered historical contamination. Chloride
levels were above the NMOCD closure criteria at deeper depths than would be expected, and now
high TPH levels at eight and ten feet bgs at sample locations SP1 and SP2. Also, Durango is going to
pursue discussions with Apache regarding their part in the remediation process. For these reasons
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we are requesting a 60-90 day extension on our 60 day extension deadline to allow us time to
complete these actions and properly remediate the area. Delineation Sample Map and Analytical
Table are attached. Also attached is an overhead shot of the location after surface lines were moved.
 
Respectfully,
 
Daniel Dominguez
Environmental Manager
Hungry Horse, LLC
(mobile) 575-408-3134
ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
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